GENEVA

DH —-269/2018

The Permanent Mission of Portugal to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the Committee on Enforced Disappearances and, following its
Note n° 268, dated 30 October 2018, has the honour to transmit hereafter a
revised version of the composition of the Portuguese Delegation for the dialogue
on the first national report on the implementation of the International
Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearances,
which will take place on 6 and 7 November 2018, as follows:

Mr. José Luis LOPES DA MOTA
Head of the Portuguese Delegation,
Judge at the Supreme Court of Justice, Lisbon

Ms. Ana Luisa NUNES BARATA
Chargé d’affaires a.i., Permanent Mission of Portugal, Geneva

Ms. Vera AVILA
Director of the Department for Political Multilateral Organizations,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Lisbon

Mr. Jodo PINA DE MORAIS
First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Portugal, Geneva

Mr. Eduardo PINTO DA SILVA
First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Portugal, Geneva

Ms. Filipa PEREIRA
Department for Political Multilateral Organizations,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Lisbon
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Ms. Ana COSTA PEREIRA
Department of Legal Affairs
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Lisbon

Ms. Maria Candido MORGADO
Head of the Division for Statuary Affairs
Ministry of National Defence, Lisbon

Mr. Ricardo CARRILHO
Deputy Secretary-General
Ministry of Internal Affairs, Lisbon

Mr. Miguel BARROS
Adviser, Cabinet of the Minister
Ministry of Internal Affairs, Lisbon

Ms. Rosa VIEIRA NEVES
Adviser, Cabinet of the Minister
Ministry of Justice, Lisbon

Mr. Anténio FOLGADO
Head of Division, Directorate General of Legislative Policy
Ministry of Justice, Lisbon

Ms. Filipa HOMEM
Directorate General for the Policies of Justice
Ministry of Justice, Lisbon

Ms. Rute FERREIRA
Intern, Permanent Mission of Portugal, Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Portugal avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Secretariat of the Committee on Enforced Disappearances the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 2 November 2018




